
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I would like to invite your child to take part in a visit to see ‘The Woman in Black’ at the Lyceum Theatre, 

Sheffield, Tuesday 8th October 2019.   

The show starts at 7.45pm and runs for two hours.  We would travel from the Academy by coach, leaving at 

5.30pm and aiming to return about 11.20pm.  

 

GCSE Drama students are required to watch live performances for their written examination paper, and this show 

should provide a good experience for identifying staging and characterisation skills, as well as being a thoroughly 

enjoyable show. 

 

The show is based on Susan Hill’s acclaimed ghost story, in Stephen Mallatratt’s ingenious stage adaptation. “This 

gripping production, directed by Robin Herford, is a brilliantly successful study in atmosphere, illusion and 

controlled horror”.   

 

The cost of this visit is £22.83 per student. This price includes the theatre ticket and travel to and from the venue. 

 

In order to secure the tickets, the payment will need to be received by Monday 30th September, as the Academy 

will commit all funds to the travel company or provider. After this date refunds would only be considered if there 

were exceptional circumstances, to be decided at the discretion of the Headteacher. 

 

Payments are to be made using: Sims Pay. You will also give consent via this link. 

https://www.priorylsst.co.uk/page/?title=Educational+Visits&pid=201  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy if you wish to discuss any aspect of this visit.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Simon Craven 

Visit Leader, Head of Drama 


